
Soliciting Signatures on Nomination Papers 
 
 

 
 
Individuals cannot go into individual Town offices to solicit signatures for 

nomination papers but solicit in areas that are considered “public forums.”  

This standard is basically an area that is open for anyone to go, such as a 

hallway or lobby of a building. 

 

Nomination papers may not be left unattended in Sudbury Town Buildings 

or at the Goodnow Public Library. Nomination papers may not be left 

unattended in any public building as it could be construed as using public 

funds (such as a table or town owned pens) to support a candidate.   

 


